
From: Brigitte Prochaska < >  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 2:30 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck 
<dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; South Pender Planner 
<southpenderplanner@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 

 

 

Dear Trustees, 
 
I am writing to emphatically affirm my support for Bylaw 122.  In addition to supporting 
the objectives of the Island Trust Act to “Preserve and Protect”, this bylaw has already 
been vigorously discussed.  Our small island has finite resources and natural 
surroundings, with climate change and other factors rapidly impacting them.  This 
means residents must adapt, and Bylaw 122 is an important example of that. 
 
I respectfully request that you do not rescind or amend this bylaw. 
 
 
 
Brigitte Prochaska 

. 
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